
High 5s Tournament 

On Friday 7th March the girls netball team travelled to Godolphin and Latymer School to 

play in a high 5's tournament. The girls played three games, drawing one and losing two. 

Despite the results, the girls played very well for large parts of each of their games and only 

lost by the odd point. The children enjoyed the experience of taking part in competitive sport 

and were a credit to the school. 


